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Scrimmage
Neutrinos attended the annual Iowa 
FRC Scrimmage hosted by FRC #525. 
Team members worked through the 
day testing and modifying prototypes 
and were successfully able to deliver 
Power Cubes to the scale, switch, and 
human player.

Bag Day
Neutrinos finished up some last 
minute touch-ups on the robot before 
bagging it and putting it away until 
competitions. In the process, 
members bonded through staying up 
late and sharing a Chili dinner with 
one another!

Bumper Party
Members spent an entire day working 

on three different sets of robot 
bumpers for eight full hours. Lots of 

music, pool noodles, and duct tape was 
involved!

Coming  Soon: Iowa Regional 

2018

Robot Reveal
Team Neutrino officially unveiled 

their robot and presented it to the 
community for the first time this 

week during Robot Reveal. At the 
event, Team Neutrino’s Dean’s List 

and Woodie Flowers nominees were 
also announced.  


